
June 2020 Newsletter 

Fayetteville Country Club   

Pool Tiki Bar 
A big thanks to Cass, Allen, Jonathan 

& Peggy for all their hard work in   
creating, building and decorating!   



 
 
 
 

 
 

Starting June 9th 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Sunday: 
Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 
Dinner:  5:00pm-9:00pm 
Bar:  11:00am-9:00pm   

Friday & Saturday: 
Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 
Dinner:  5:00pm-9:00pm 

Bar:  9:00am-9:00pm 
 

Happy Hour will be Tuesday-Friday 4:00pm-5:00pm  

*Please Note that Masks are Required inside the 
Clubhouse when interacting with one another.* 

 

Course/Range Hours: 
Tuesday-Friday:  7:30am-Dark 

Saturday-Sunday:  7:00am-Dark 
The Driving Range Tee Closes 1 Hour Before Official Sundown.       

 Call the Pro Shop for Tee Times or Stop Out.  

Club News 
 

June 
Hours 



Club News 
New & Returning 

Members 
Dalton Doerr 

Michael Butler 
Clayton Antwine 

Margaret & Jason Schloss 
Adam Osweiler &                    
Melissa Tatman 

      William Haslam & Morgan Johnson 

Ryan & Catherine White 
Jake & Theresa Earney 
John & Jennifer Wood 

Kevin & Kristin O’Farrell 
Chad & Megie Dickinson 

Grant & Erin James 
Tyler Pierce 

Jason & Beth Roach 
Doug & Brooke Malmstrom 

Mark & Shelly Miller 
Shane & Kaitlen Parks 

Quentin McKinney 
Paul & Michelle Gambill 

Jason Purdy 

Channin & Katie Tacito 
Chris & Jana Elkins 

Julia & Josh Carmack 
Marty Jones & Jaclyn Hastings 

Nate & Ashley Pettz 
Amy & Sheldon Vinson 

Evan & Jordan Sears 
Trent & Christina Knight 

Tommy & Jana       
McJunkins 

Mary & Andrew York 
Don & Sheroll Walker 

Michael & Pamela Britt 
Mike Hill  



Club News 

Special Notes:  90 Day Notice Required for All Resignations! 
Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws regarding Resignation:   

All resignations from the Club shall be in writing to the Secretary and shall not be        
accepted until all dues and obligations of such member have been paid.  All members 
must give ninety (90) day notice of their intention to resign from the Club. 

A BIG thank you to the WGA Ladies!   
 

Vicki Bradley, Linda Salmonson, Teresa Uth, Peggy Kranz,       
Vickie Parker, Sylvia Schlegel and Anne Butt. 

 

They planted 15 flats of flowers around the front and             
back beds of the clubhouse. 

 

WGA funded new landscaping in front of the pool house.       
Sylvia Schlegel, Vickie Parker and Anne Butt planted. 

 

Steve Arnold Memorial plantings were funded by donations 
from Dick Arnold and Greg Lee. 

 
 



POOL 



POOL 
The Pool Season is Here!   

Please register any caregivers. 
 

We would like all members to register any caregivers 
that will be coming to FCC for the summer.  Please 
see attached form in this email and return to the 
office, email to kdeans@fayettevillecc.com or fax to 
479.443.1651.  Thank you. 

 

FCC Swim Lessons 
$15.00 per 1/2 hour 

Charged to Members Account 
 

Please contact Kristie at 
kdeans@fayettevillecc.com 

 
Please allow a one week    

notice for scheduling.         
Lessons must be done       

during your reserved time 
slot for the day. 



Golf and Greens 
Notes from the Pro: 

We are gearing up for the start of the FCC Tournament season.  We 

have the WGA Women’s Eclectic June 2
nd

 and 3
rd

, the FCC Member-

Member June 5
th

, 6
th

 and 7
th

 and the FCC Chic Pic June 28
th

.   

Due to the increase in teams for the Member-Member this year we will 

be closing the course at 1:00PM Friday, June 5
th

 to get all carts back in 

and sanitized before the first round of the tournament.  We are moving 

up the starting time from 5:30PM to 4:30PM to make sure we are 

able to complete the round.   

Match play qualifying begins June 1
st

.  Players playing in the Champion-

ship, Senior and Super Senior flights will need to qualify before the  

tournament for seeding purposes.  Please stop by the FCC Golf Shop  

before your qualifying round.  The FCC Match Play tournament begins 

on July 3
rd

.   

FCC is having PGA Jr. League again this year.  We are modifying the   

format this season to provide the best experience we can for the junior 

golfers due to the new normal.  If you would like to register please go 

to PGAJrLeague.com and use access code FCC 2020.  Please call the FCC 

Golf Shop with any questions you may have.   

Junior camps are right around the corner.  The first camp will be on 

June 15
th

 – 19
th

 and the second will be on July 6
th

 – 10
th

.  You can       

register online at fayettevillecc.com or call the FCC Golf Shop.  Please 

bring $150 cash or a check made out to FCC Jr. Golf on the first day of 

the camp.  

All the Best, 

Golf Professionals:  Bill Agler & Brian Rich      



Golf and Greens 



Golf and Greens 



Golf and Greens 
Golf & Greens: 

It has been a little while since our last newsletter article, so we wanted to provide 

a quick update on what’s been going on with the golf maintenance team.  It’s 

been a busy couple of months for us, in spite of everything that has been going 

on. 

We have been able to complete a little more than a mile of cart path renovation 

this spring.  This is in addition to the approximately 1.2 miles we replaced last 

spring.  This project has really made a tremendous impact on our golf course.  

Not just from having a smoother ride, but the new paths give a much cleaner look. 

It really makes the ones we haven’t renovated stand out.  I cannot overstate how 

thankful we are to Dennis Tune and Tune Concrete for all the help with this     

project.  We would not have been able to do half of what we have done without 

him.  Additionally, Matt Britt has provided an excavator for the work all winter and 

spring.  Thank you all for your help in making an improvement that will be        

enjoyed by our members for decades. 

If you have been to the club in the last few weeks, you’ve undoubtedly noticed the 

big bare area between the clubhouse and number 9 green.  In an effort to improve 

the view of 9 green from the new back patio, we removed the large mound that 

was there prior.  We took the soil from the mound to construct a new back tee on 

number 4.  Repurposing this soil saved the club approximately $3000.  This new 

tee will add about 22 yards to the hole and bring the fairway bunkers back into 

play for some of the longer hitters.  The recent rains have made it terribly difficult 

to get topsoil and sod, but as soon as it dries up some, we should be able to  

complete the job.  We hope to have the tee open before our Match Play event.  

A big “Thank You” goes out to Anne Butt, Vicki Parker and Sylvia Schlegel for all 

their work on our flower beds and landscaping.  They spent all day a few Mondays 

back planting annuals and perennials, trimming plants and cleaning up.  I know 

they also had help from Stan and Linda Salmonson and maybe some others I 

missed.  Thank you all for your hard work and dedication to the improvement of 

the overall appearance and presentation of our club. 

We have been happy to see so many of you using the club as a source of escape 

from the grips of this pandemic and I hope that continues as life inches back     

toward normalcy.  We will see you on the course! 

              - Brandon Nichols, Golf Course Superintendent   



Chef’s Cravings: 

What a crazy time we are living in.  I'm sure everybody has heard that a lot lately, 

but it certainly is true.  I'm curious if this pandemic will make wearing masks out 

in public a new normal.  Especially for the immune compromised folks out there.  

Either way I hope everyone is holding up well and staying safe, washing hands, 

wearing your masks, and eating your vitamins!  We will be continuing to roll out 

weekly family meal options for the time being and moving forward.  It seems to 

be a big hit and an amazing value as well.  The lasagna and chicken pot pie are 

the most requested!   

In other food news, I am just about finished with writing the new official dinner 

menu.  I still plan to run a special of the evening, but this will give us a permanent 

menu for dinner.  Items such as Ribeye, Fried Shrimp, Yellowfin Tuna, Salmon, 

and various Pasta dishes will be available.  The Tuna had to make a comeback   

because everybody loves it!  I’m currently finishing the pasta dishes as well as the 

side options.  We will also be getting a new oven and prep table!  That makes me 

super excited!  I appreciate John and the 

Board for making that happen, it was a 

much needed upgrade to the kitchen          

equipment.   

It’s been awhile since I have been able to 

write about what is happening in the    

kitchen but during the past few months, we 

were able to do a deep cleaning, work on 

the garden out back and get the kitchen 

ready for summer!  Thanks to my staff for 

all their hard work during this time.  It 

might be a different summer than what we 

are used to, but we will make the best of it.  

Everybody stay safe and we look forward to  

seeing you around the club.  

                                                                 

- Chef Levi Zindl 

Food and Beverage 



Special Events 



June 2020 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 
fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 
Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

2 

WGA     
Women’s 
Eclectic  

3 
 

WGA     
Women’s 
Eclectic  

4 

Scotch    
Foursome 

5 

Member/
Member 

6 

Member/
Member 

7 

Member/
Member 

8 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

9 10 11 

Scotch    
Foursome 

12 

 

13 

 

14 

 

15 

Jr. Golf 

Fayetteville 
Chamber 

16 

Jr. Golf 

17 

Jr. Golf 

18 

Jr. Golf 

Scotch    
Foursome 

19 

Jr. Golf 

20 

 

21 

Father’s Day 

Tournament 

22 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

23 

 

24 

 

25 

Tyson Event 

Scotch    
Foursome 

26 

 

27 

 

28 

Chic Pic 

29 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

30 

 

    


